
Butler Collaborative for Families 

December 13, 2018 – Merry Resource Fair 

I. The meeting was called to order by Elan and all members were asked to introduce themselves, after which John 

McCool recited our mission. 

 

II. Approval of November Meeting Minutes: Motion by Josh, second by Linda. All in favor. 

 

III. BCF Website Update 

a. The new website is up and running. Please visit us at butlerfamilies.net OR butlerfamilies.com. The 

Facebook page is also active, please “like” us! Taylor DeGreen shared a post and was the winner of a gift 

card.  

 

IV. Mini-Grant 

a. The Butler County Alliance for Children is the recipient of this year’s Mini-Grant. The money will be used 

for their Pinwheels for Prevention program. 

 

V. Agency Updates 

a. CCR- Bundle Up Butler gave away over 1,000 coats this year! There was huge support from the 

community and CCR is still accepting donated coats and giving coats to those in need.  

b. CCR- VITA 28 people have been trained in the new tax code and there are three more upcoming training 

classes. VITA begins January 28, 2019.  

c. There will be a Trauma Informed Care training on January 10, 2019 immediately after the BCF meeting. 

There is also an Ethics in the Digital Age training on January 24, 2019. 

 

VI. The Merry Resource Fair was today in place of the general meeting. A festive time was had by all! 

46 Tables Reserved – 40 Attendees 

 

VII. Next Meeting: January 10, 2019 at 9:30am. Red Chimney Hall, Monarch Place. 

 

 

 


